


Port of Dakar 

English Translation - Changes in Vessel Accommodation Conditions 

 
Following the decrease of the propagation rate of the Covid-19 pandemic, the 
accommodation conditions of vessels in the Port of Dakar have been modified as follows: 

- 72 Hours prior to the vessel’s arrival, the Master is required to email  
the Harbor Master’s Office (capitainerie@portdakar.sn) and  
the Health Control Service at the Maritime Borders (Csfmsn@gmail.com),  
the following documents: 
 

ü List of last ten (10) ports of call 
ü Covid-19 vaccination list of all crew members 
ü Maritime health declaration duly filled out 
ü The crew list   

 
- All commercial vessels will be inspected at the dock by the Health Control agents 

who will grant the free pratique. 

Vessels arriving with sick crew onboard will be inspected at anchorage by the said sanitary 
agents for the free pratique.  

I attach a high price to the full adherence to this notice which takes effect as from its 
signature date. 

 

Aboubacar Sédikh BEYE   

 

    

 

 

 

 


